
ST KILDA PROTOCOL IN RELATION TO THE ST KILDA SEABATHS 

 

Council at its meeting held on 6 September 2017 carried the following resolution. 

 

That Council: 

Confirms the ‘St Kilda Protocol’ being that in relation to the St Kilda Seabaths 
that any major land use or major design matters are to be presented to Council 
for determination following an officer report that provides analysis on the topic. 

 


